
Operation London Bridge Update 

Dear Victoria, Victoria Westminster and Whitehall BID Members, 
 
The Metropolitan Police have notified us that full details of road closures for tonight and 
tomorrow along with detailed maps will be released later on this evening. We have also 
requested that further information is provided on the process for staff accessing their 
workplace if the premises is affected by temporary pedestrian restrictions. We will send 
this information through once we have it. 
 
In the meantime the Met's advice is as follows: 
 
Rehearsals will take place tonight from around 11pm until the early hours of Thursday. 
This will result in a period where all vehicle access is prohibited. Specific details of 
these closures and the timings will be communicated in a subsequent bulletin later on 
this evening. 
 
Delivery Access 
 
We are aware of challenges with vehicle access for commercial deliveries in some 
areas of the footprint last night. To ensure access tomorrow morning, deliveries should 
aim for 7am arrival. 
 
Please brief drivers to be prepared for security checks. Please ensure that delivery 
drivers have photographic identification, a delivery note or other official paperwork and a 
point of contact at their delivery hub to verify and validate their access. If you have any 
queries please contact info@victoriabid.co.uk.  
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